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September 30, 2010 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee 
 

FROM: Karl Weist, Oregon Office 
 

SUBJECT:  Presentation on Willamette Biological Opinion Developments - Mindy Simmons, 
USACE 

 

 

 Mindy Simmons, Willamette Program Manager for the U. S. Army Corps of Engineers Portland 
Division, will brief the Committee on recent developments on the Willamette Biological 
Opinion.  The presentation will focus on implementation of Reasonable and Prudent Actions 
regarding fish passage, habitat improvements, research, monitoring and evaluation, and 
temperature control.  Planned activities for FY2011 and 12 will also be addressed 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


